
FICCI comments on National Civil Aviation Policy 2016
 

New Delhi, 15 June 2016: Commenting on the National Civil Aviation Policy 2016, FICCI Civil Aviation
Committee Co-Chairman Mr. Palash Roy Chowdhury said, “It is outstanding that the Cabinet has
cleared the National Civil Aviation Policy (NCAP). It’s a progressive policy-framework towards
ensuring a safe and sustainable development of the aviation sector in India. The comprehensive, well
thought out policy will pave the way for a balanced aviation growth in the country.”
 
“It would help in stimulating growth and competitiveness of Indian aviation sector when
implemented effectively; and would make flying more affordable for domestic flyers and India more
accessible to international travellers”, added Mr. Chowdhury.
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